
 

 

29th April 2024 

 

Stay and Play - Food Around the World Picnic 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

As part of our topic ‘Globetrotters’, we have been learning about different countries around the 

world, and about different foods from these countries. We invite you to join us for a ‘Food Around 

the World’ picnic on Wednesday 22nd May at 2pm. Weather permitting, this will take place on the 

school field. You may wish to bring a picnic blanket to sit on.  

 

For the picnic, we invite you to bring along your favourite dish or snack from your home country. We 

would love the children to be able to try lots of different foods from different cultures. There will be 

sign-up sheets on the classroom doors – if you would like to participate, please sign up.  

 

On this day, the children will also be showcasing their maths learning about position and direction. 

They will be asking you to help them build obstacle courses, which you can then complete together. 

We would love to get as many families involved as possible, and what a lovely way to end the half 

term - enjoying a picnic and some games together on the field! 

 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you have any questions. 

 

 

Thank you, 

The Reception Team 
 

 
 


